New House
Main Road
Aislaby

Whitby

North Yorkshire
Y021 SW

5% July 2017

Dear Sirs,

I am writing to support the planning application NYM/2017/0338/FL and NYM/2017/365/LB..

The rear extension is an admirable addition to the house in style, materials used and workmanship.
The house is very narrow from front to back There is no depth to it, so this extension will give an
ideal roomy place for outdoor footwear, wet coats etc necessities for living in the country and
adding greatly to the comfort of a modern life.

I may also add that the extension is not visible from the road and the front of the house so does not
detract from the clean simple lines of the building.

Yours faithfully,





